
 

30th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of a child in Year 6 

As you may be aware, in Year 6 we are starting to prepare children for the national Statutory 

Assessment Tests (SATs) which they will be sitting in May 2025. 

In order to help with revision, we are pleased to offer the child-friendly CGP books for your child to 

use at home, at the reduced price of £2.00 each, instead of the RRP of £4.50 each.  We have selected 

3 books that are the most relevant for supporting your child: 

·          KS2 English SAT Buster - Reading Fiction 

·          KS2 English SAT Buster - Grammar 

·          KS2 Maths SAT Buster - Arithmetic 

We are planning on using these as homework, starting in November. We will be setting and marking 

work weekly from these books to support you and your child with their revision. If you would like 

your child to revise with us, we would like to offer all 3 books for the discounted rate of £6.00. 

Please login to SCOPAY to place your order which can be found in trips and events. 

Orders must be received by Thursday 24th October 2024. Your child will receive their books and the 

revision timetable after half term. If you would like to view the books before purchasing, there will 

be samples available at the KS2 SATs information evening that we are hosting on Wednesday 9th 

October at 5:00pm. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Brown and Mrs Foy 

Year 6 Leaders 
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